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10th November 2020  

 
 

 
Announcement on extension of RFP for appointment of  

Internal Auditor for the FY 2020-21 
 
 
The last date of submission of RFP for engagement as Internal Auditor for the FY 2020-21 has been 
extended till 17th November 2020, 4:00 pm.  
 
The schedule for opening of technical bids is 18th November 2020 at 01.00 pm 
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